
THE 2/22nd BATTALION LARK FORCE ASSOCIATION 

The 2/22nd Battalion Lark Force association has a large number of members, who attend regular events 

during the year, including:  

• The annual Shrine of Remembrance Service held in Melbourne on the closest Sunday to January 23 each 

year. This service specifically remembers the 2/22nd Battalion, Lark Force, and the civilians who lost their 

lives.  

• On Anzac Day, the association marches under the banner of the 2/22nd Battalion Lark Force at the marches 

in Melbourne and Bendigo.  

• On July 1 each year there is a commemoration held at the Australian War Memorial in Canberra. 

• On the last Sunday in July, the group meets at Trawool to hold a service at the memorial on the campsite of 

the 2/22nd Battalion. 

• New members are welcome to join the association. 

Monument located at Camp Site No. 26, Trawool Victoria 

For more information on the 

 Montevideo Maru mural 

visit stanhopevic.org.au or scan  

The association exists to remember the 2/22nd Battalion Lark Force 


